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Does ALCOSAN see any benefit in Bethel Park upgrading its sewer to be able to convey more
flow than the ALCOSAN system can convey?

3. The steps in the WWP development do not appear to allow adequate time for ALCOSAN
and the upstream Municipalities to develop a potential overall cost effective approach. As we
see the process, Step 1 was for the municipalities to provide peak flows for 1-Year, 2-Year, 5-
Year,and 10-Year storms based on a model developed by ALCOSAN. Step 2 was for the
municipalities to then perform an analysis to determine the most cost effective means to
eliminate overflows in their system through conveyance, storage, or flow reduction before
conveying to ALCOSAN. Step 3 was for ALCOSAN to then utilize the municipal information
to determine the most cost effective means of handling all the flows once they were conveyed to
the ALCOSAN system. The overall process seems to be more of a parallel process versus an
integrated process. An integrated process may result in a more regional approach with lower
costs. Does ALCOSAN foresee a time when the integrated process will occur?

4. The WWP does not appear to address the fact that some communities have spent millions of
dollars completing improvements in the ALCOSAN area in order to reduce peak flows while
others have spent almost nothing. It appears that ALCOSAN will develop an overall rate
structure that treats all customers similarly whether or not a community has completed
improvements. In this vein, these pro-active communities will have subsidized the communities
that have not completed any or only minimal improvements.

5. With respect to future rates, does ALCOSAN have any intention of charging combined
sewered communities a higher rate than separate sewered communities? In the past, CSO
communities were able to discharge flows over a certain volumes legally. Based on new
regulations, the volumes/rates that can be legally bypassed appear to have decreased
substantially and ALCOSAN is being required to convey and treat the flows that were bypassed
in the past. Why should separate sanitary sewer communities that already have to maintain
storm sewer systems pay the same as combined sewered communities?

Should you require any additional information regarding the comments and questions listed
previously, please do not hesitate to contact Michael Smith at (412) 831-6800 ext 382, Jean
Statler at (412) 831-6800 ext 136 or John Balewski at (412) 809-6624.

Very truly yours; Very truly yours,
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